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We are excited to share an opportunity from The Teesside Charity that could bring joy and relief to families in our community who are facing financial challenges.
We offer free short breaks in our Teesside Charity caravans, exclusively for families living in the TS postcode area. These breaks are designed to give families a chance to escape the stresses of everyday life, spend quality time together, and create treasured memories.
Imagine children playing on the beach, families enjoying walks along the coast, and evenings filled with laughter and connection. Everyone deserves the opportunity to take time away, recharge, and enjoy simple pleasures together.
How You Can Help
If you know a family who would benefit from this experience, we would love to hear from you. Referrals can only be made by schools, social workers, or charities known to The Teesside Charity. Please note that any applications received from friends or family will not be replied to.
To make a referral, simply complete the Expression of Interest Form below:

	Referrer’s Organisation:
	

	Referrer’s Name:
	

	Referrer’s Email Address:
	

	Referrer’s Daytime Contact Number:
	

	Today’s Date:
	

	

	Family Surname and Postcode:

	

	Brief Reason for Referring this Family:

	

	When did the family last have a short break/holiday?
	

	The number of Adults and Children who would be going:
	

	Brief Description of Any Mobility Issues (if applicable):
	

	Are the family aware of this expression of interest? (Yes/No)
	

	


Thank you for completing the form. Your referral will be reviewed, and we will contact you if the family is eligible for a short break. Please return this form to jenny.w@teessidecharity.org.uk
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